To our Families and Loved Ones of our Patients and Residents.

- We know many have been (_:_oncemed abqut the spread of the COVID-19 (the new Coronavirus) being reported in

the media and how it may impact us here in our community. At this time, we don't have any cases in our community.
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) have recommended a variety of steps that we are

implementing to help reduce the potential for the virus to enter our building.

As our primary goal is to ensure the safety of our patients and staff, and as per the Department of Health, all

visitations have been suspended immediately.

Visitation will only be granted in emergency situations; only staff, patients, and staff of the local and State

Health Department will be permitted community access.

We are taking necessary steps of alternative means of visitation for patients to reach out io their loved ones,
through phone calls and digital platforms. For more information, please follow along on our Facebook page for

more details.

In addition, our community is int close contact with the local and state health department and we are following

their guidance. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Administration office.

Sincerely,
Administration



